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Dear Pharmacy Professional/Valued Stakeholder,
 
SAPC e-Note: SAPC 2024 ANNUAL REPORT NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE
 
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) is pleased to announce that the 2024
SAPC Annual Integrated Report is now available on our website.
This report provides a comprehensive overview of our work over the past financial
year, including performance in relation to the objects of Council as per the Pharmacy
Act, 53 of 1974, and key achievements in: 

Providing regulatory oversight;
Promoting Good Pharmacy Practice and Education & Training;
Ensuring Continuing Professional Development (CPD) of Pharmacy
Professionals;
Promoting ethical professional conduct and protecting the image of the
profession;
Maintaining the registers of persons and pharmacies, and ensuring the
competence of persons registered to practice Pharmacy in South Africa; and
Strategic priorities.

The audited financial statements for 2024, with a clean audit outcome, are also
included as part of the annual integrated report.
 
The report reflects our continued commitment to promoting public health,
maintaining high professional standards and supporting the sustainable
development of pharmacy in South Africa.
 
Access the full report here: Annual Report 2024
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and commitment to the profession.
 
Yours sincerely,  
   
VM Tlala
Registrar/CEO  
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